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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 
 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

August 2019 

 

July for our club was notable for three reasons:  one week end tournament, 

one mid-week event and major heat at both.  Lots and lots of heat!  The 

weekend tournament at Haggin Oaks showed the value of a 7:30 shotgun 

start when the temperature topped 100 degrees later in the day. 

 

Haggin Oaks was our last NCGA qualifier for the year and the second of our 

Most Accurate Drive contests, too.  We had a great turnout at Haggin Oaks, 

one of the best of the year. 

 

Vice-President Mike Morrow organized the mid-week outing at The Golf Club 

at Copper Valley (formerly Saddle Creek Golf Resort).  The temperatures 

were definitely hot, but about 20 TRGC members and guests braved the 

heat and enjoyed the fun course and buffet luncheon.  This event had 

closest to the pin contests at each par 3 but no stroke play awards.  Thanks, 

Mike, for all your work organizing this outing.   

 

THE GOLF CLUB AT COPPER VALLEY Closet-to-the-pin winners: 

Hole #2, Alan Staton, 12‟ 4”, hole #5, Dan Nelson, 27‟ 9”, hole #13, Dan 

Nelson, 12‟ 9”, hole #16, Sandy Davis, 14‟ 8” 

 

 

HAGGIN OAKS RESULTS 

1st Flight 

1  Brett Svobodny   62 net  

2  Mike Morrow   63 (card off) 

3  Brad Erway   63 

 

Brett Svobodny won the putting contest with 30 putts in a card off. 
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2nd Flight 

1  Jim Svobodny   60 net 

2  Renee Wildenberg  66 

3  Kerry Alsop   67 (card off) 

 

Earl Schoen won the fewest putts with 27. 

 

3rd Flight 

1  Bruce Prokopow   64 net 

2  Donna Anderson   67 

4  Kim Staley   68 (card off) 

   

Bruce Prokopow logged the fewest putts with 31. 

 

4th Flight 

1  Nancee Staley   62 net  

2  Jim Reed    65 (card off) 

3  Michael Dazey   65 

 

Dave Ward topped the putters with 30 putts. 

 

Closet-to-the-pin winners: 

Hole #3, Mark Ferguson, 9‟ 4”, hole #6, Peg Mucci, 2‟ 6”, hole #2, Mike  

Morrow, 3‟ 8”, hole #14, Brad Erway, 3‟ 9”, hole #16, Alan Staton, 5‟ 4”. 

 

Dan Gish won the Most Accurate Drive Contest for the men with a distance 

of 4 1/2” from the center line.  Jeanette Turvill won the women‟s flight with 

a distance of 3‟ 1” from the center line.  Great shooting, both of you! 

 

Our representatives for the NCGA Associate Club Net Amateur are: 

Brad Erway, Brett Svobodny, Mike Morrow and Jim Svobodny.  Hit „em 

straight, guys. 

 

RESULTS ON THE TRGC WEBSITE 

If you didn‟t finish in the money but you still want to see your score, James 

Snyder posts the tournament results on our website after every event.  Just 

go to the “Tournament Schedule” page and scroll to the far right.  The 

results link is in the last column. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Our next weekend event will be River Oaks on Saturday, August 17.  

Those of us who have played the course recently report that the overall 

conditions are greatly improved—the new management is making a real 

effort to upgrade all aspects of the course.  Plus, it‟s one of the least 

expensive tournaments for the year, so sign up early with Renee. 

 

After River Oaks, TRGC will go to Morgan Creek on Saturday, September 

7.  This will be our last regular tournament before the Club Championship 

events at Teal Bend on Saturday, September 28, and Timber Creek on 

Sunday September 29. 

 

TRGC WEBSITE 

James Snyder continues to update our club website to show the 2019 

tournament schedule and other current information, including the 2019 

membership form and latest tournament results.  As always, thanks, James 

for your work to give us a better website.  Check it out at   

www.tworiversgolfclub.com. 

 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As we move toward to end of our golfing season, now is a good time to 

introduce friends and co-workers to the benefits of belong to TRGC.  Maybe 

they would want to join us for the Reno trip in the fall.  Good work on the 

recruiting so far, everyone. 

 

SUNSHINE 

I was happy to see Michael Dazey, Nancee and Kim Staley back in action at 

Haggin Oaks.  Michael had a long layoff due to health issues and pressing 

home remodeling.  Amazingly, all three members finished in the money.  Nice 

work, all three of you. 

 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

 

Tom Page 
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